
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Our theme for this year is taken from 

the Old African saying that it takes a 

village to raise a child. As a school we 

want to develop closer links with 

families and the  local community to 

benefit our pupils. We have lots of 

activities planned throughout the 

year including volunteering projects  

and community visits. More details 

throughout the year 
 

 

 

Friday 13th September 2024 

Great Oaks Weekly 

Coming up 

Every week in the 

Newsletter we include a 

section with key dates. 

Please check this as we 

will update it with all the 

most up-to-date 

information throughout 

the year. 

4th October – Parent / 

Carer Coffee morning on 

West (Vermont) site but 

all welcome 

11th October – Parent / 

Carer Coffee morning on 

South (Green Lane) site 

but all welcome 

16th October – Parents 

Evening 

Thursday 24th, Friday 25th 

October – INSET Days 

28th October – 1st 

November Half-term 

Monday 4th November – 

INSET Day 

12th November – Futures 

Fayre for pupils / students 

and Parents in Year 10 

and above. More details 

to follow 

20th December – End of 

Autumn Term  

 

 

To start us off this week each class made a model house or building 

representing their class . These were put together to create a model village. 

A few of the models are below. 

  

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teambuilding through 

food  

To start the new school year with a bit of class 
teambuilding each class were set a different food 
challenge. There were lots great activities  from blind 
tasting to food pictures and even a three course meal 
cooked by one class. 
 

    

    
 

 

 

Governor Vacancy 

Our Trustees and Governors play a very important 

part in the life of Great Oaks School providing 

support and challenge to the school, visiting the 

school and discussing policy and practice  

We are looking for a new Parent Governor . If you 

are interested or would just like to find out a bit 

more about what this involves please contact the 

office to have an informal / no obligation chat with 

Andy Evans or Sue Williams our Chair of Governors.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Community events 

and activities 

The Barber Shop in Maybush offers special appointments 

and sessions for young people with SEN.  

We are always happy to publicise any organisations or 

events that our families have found helpful please send 

them to info@greatoaks.school for inclusion. 

 

 

Travel Consultation 

Southampton City Council are currently consulting 
on their School Travel Policy for next year (including 
Post 16 travel). If you would like to contribute to this 
please see survey link below: 
 
Consultations and surveys (southampton.gov.uk) 

 
There are also a number of information sessions 
across the City details on the survey site 
 
 

 Thank you and all the very best to to Julie 

Yorke a Support Assistant who leaves us today 

and to Matt Diaper who has been with us for an 

amazing 13 years having worked all across the 

school. We will miss you  

mailto:info@greatoaks.school
https://www.southampton.gov.uk/council-democracy/have-your-say/surveys/

